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Comments: As an employee for South 32 I would like to say I support the Hermosa Project.

This project will help bring better job opportunities to our community and the surrounding areas never before has

Santa Cruz County has had a project like this one in the past that can give people opportunities for a better

lifestyle which can benefit our children and even grandchildren to start a career.

 

South32 is dedicated to being a responsible neighbor in Santa Cruz County and is working closely with the

community to ensure our needs and their concerns are addressed in Hermosa's water management plans. Also,

wildlife and biodiversity monitoring has been ongoing at Hermosa since 2012. 
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